
NOTICE OF PROPOSALS

A world class city with a thriving and inclusive economy
where everyone can flourish.

Auldhouse Road 
(Traffic Management) Order 202_
Glasgow City Council proposes to consider the introduction 
of the above named Traffic Regulation Order in terms 
of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984.
The Council have been made aware of road safety and 
congestion issues with the existing two-way traffic flow 
on roads within the Auldhouse area. To address these 
issues, a traffic management plan is being proposed 
which includes the introduction of one way operations 
to improve the flow of traffic, the introduction of  
‘no waiting at any time restrictions’ in the form of  
double yellow lines where parking is deemed unsafe  
or undesirable and the introduction of ‘prohibition of  
vehicles (except for access)’ restriction to protect  
privately owned lanes.
THE AREA AFFECTED BY THE PROPOSALS IS 
BOUNDED BY:
Riverford Road, Kilmarnock Road, Nether Auldhouse 
Road and Auldhouse Road.
THE LIST OF ROADS AFFECTED BY THE 
PROPOSALS ARE:
Alloway Road, Beaufort Avenue, Doonfoot Road, Ellisland 
Road, Glenspean Street, Kirkoswald Road, Lochlea Road, 
Mamore Place, Mamore Street, Mossgiel Road and  
Riverford Road. The lanes to the rear of 17-45 Lochlea 
Road and 342–360 Kilmarnock Road are also affected.
DETAILS OF THE PROPOSALS ARE AS FOLLOWS:
The proposed Order will comprise of:
1.	 The introduction of one way operations
2.	 The introduction of no waiting at any time restrictions
3.	 The introduction of prohibition of motor vehicles  
	 except for access restrictions.
Further information and copies of the relevant map, 
statement of reasons and detailed report can be viewed 
online at www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedTRO
Any person wishing to object to the proposed Order must 
submit this by email to LESTraffic@glasgow.gov.uk 
and it must be received by Friday 20 August 2021.
It is the responsibility of the person making the objection 
to ensure that the Council receive it by the date stated 
above.
Glasgow City Council asks that all persons making  
a written submission state their name and address.  
All objections must be made in writing and must contain 
a written statement of the grounds of the objection.
Support of the proposals can also be submitted  
using the above contact details.
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